[image: image1.jpg]


  










September 12, 2016
Dear CCS Parents,





It is that time of year again for the CCS Student Council Fall Fundraiser.  The money raised will help with such things as various extra-curricular activities, different performances for our students, field trips and much more. According to our school policy, any students involved in extra-curricular activities are required to raise at least $80 throughout the school year.


Each student will get a catalogue, an order form and a prize brochure. Please put the money collected and the order forms in a large envelope or Ziploc baggie when you send it in with your child.  Ensure that your child’s name is on the order form and a contact number if we have any questions about the order.  Also, please put your child’s choice of prize on the bottom of the order form.  The choices are on the back of the prize brochure. If no prize is chosen, they will receive one of the choices for their sales amount. 

Cheques should be made out to Centreville Community School. All parts of the order form need to be sent back into the school.  

The start date for our campaign is today, September 12 and students have until Friday, September 23 to sell the merchandise. The absolute final date to have all orders and money back in to the school is September 30.  As usual, for student safety, we are asking them to only sell to people they know. 


If you have any questions, or need extra order forms, please call the school and leave a message for Mrs. Hitchcock at 276-4000.  Thank you again for your cooperation in this worthwhile campaign.   
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